FOUNTAIN RUN WATER DISTRICT

226 Main Street, P.O. Box 118
Fountain Run, Kentucky 42133
270.434.4080

December 2, 2024
Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E.
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, Ky 40602-0615
Re: Fountain Run Water District No. 1

Purchase Water Adjustment
Case No. 2024-00376

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

The Fountain Run Water District No.1 requests that the Commission allow for an
adjustment to our rates in accordance with 807 KAR 5.068 Purchased Water
Adjustment.

The District was notified by its supplier, Glasgow Water Company, that their wholesale
rates will increase effective November 30, 2024. The result of the increase in purchased
water expense is $3,125.64 in supply cost to the District. This translates into $0.08 per
1,000 gallons of water sold to our customers.

The following supporting documents are enclosed for your review:

Purchased Water Rate Adjustment Form

Exhibit A — Copy of Glasgow Water Company Notice of increase in wholesale rates.

Exhibit B — Calculation of change in water costs
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Exhibit C — Schedule of current and proposed rates
Exhibit D — Board Meeting minutes of Fountain Run Water District No. 1

Sincerely,

Christopher J. Veach |

General Manager

Fountain Run Water District No. 1
P.O. Box 118/226 Main St.
Fountain Run, KY 42133

Office: (270) 434-4080

Cell: (270)407-9376
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